
 

  

April 1, 2021 

 

 

Mr. Chad Gilpin 

City of Dripping Springs 

511 Mercer Street 

Dripping Springs, Texas 78620 

 

Dear Mr. Gilpin: 

 

Subject: Letter of Compliance - Bunker Ranch Phase 4 Construction 

CEC Project 181-500 

 

On this day, I, Brian Estes, the undersigned engineer, or my representative made a final visual 

inspection of the above referenced project. I have also visited the site during construction and 

observed that the grading, drainage structures, utilities and roads were constructed in conformance 

with the approved construction plans with insignificant deviation. I, therefore, verify the adequate 

completion of construction for Phase 4 of Bunker Ranch Subdivision.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me at bestes@cecinc.com 

or 512-439-0400.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

CIVIL & ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANTS, INC. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brian Estes, P.E.  

Principal  
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